



HISD Ground Beef Free of 

Lean Finely Textured Beef
So-called “pink slime” not in HISD ground beef supply

March 22, 2012 – All HISD ground beef suppliers have confirmed this week that they do not use lean finely textured beef.
            Houston Independent School District officials contacted the suppliers soon after concerns were raised about lean finely textured beef, also known as pink slime. As of Wednesday afternoon, each vendor had supplied HISD with written documentation confirming they have not sent the district any of the controversial products. In addition, HISD officials have inspected about $800,000 worth of frozen ground beef stored at the district’s food services facility and confirmed it does not contain lean finely textured beef.

            In the future, HISD will decline to purchase any products that contain lean finely textured beef.
The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees.

For more information, visit the HISD website at www.houstonisd.org.
